Welcome to the latest eNewsletter

An Introduction from Headmaster, Leo Winkley

tes

Shortiisted

Shrewsbury School
Bi—n

Floreat

from this week's Floreat.
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Futures and Higher
Education Bulletin
Friday 7 May 2

Futures and Higher
Education Bulletin Edition
13 Summer Term 2021
from the Futures
Department. full of useful
information, reminders,
resources and weblinks for
Fifth and Sixth Formers
and their parents.

Reduce the stigma and
start the conversation:
Postor Body organise
Mental Health Awareness
‘Week
Friday 7May

Every year, the Postor
Body have an individual
aim for how they,as a
group, can positively
influence the school.

Salopian artwork
decorates Shrewsbu;
streets as part of national
exhibition

Wednesday 3 May 2021

Students in the third form
have had their artwork
selected to be displayed
throughout Shrewsbury as
part of the Great British
Art Exhibi

Dima's app helps reduce
dinner time queues
021

A Sixth Form Salopian has
ingeniously created an app
to support the smooth flow
of mealtimes at
Shrewsbury School.

Futures Feature - IBM and
Beyond Update

Thursday 6 May 2021

Head of Futures Chris
Wain catches up with
former pupil Olivia on her
1BM Internship.

Third Former named UK’s
Number 1 Male U15
runner in 800m

sday 5 May 2021

sday

The Shrewsbury School
pupil crossed the line in
2:02.92, smashing his own
PB as well as the UK U15
Male title for 800m.

Eco Committee
encourages school to take
partinNo Mow May

Friday 7May 2021

The Economics Society -
Brexit & the Pandemic
Question Time
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Friday

hrewsbury School is
taking part in a campaign
entitled No Mow May -
lead by the Eco Committee.

Boat Club gain valuable
experience at inaugural
fixture against Eton
College

Thursday 6 May 2021

On Saturday the Boat Club
took eleven crews to race
ina match against Eton
College at Dorney Lake.

staged their first Question
Time event of the year in
the remote Zoom manner
to which we have become
accustomed for these
events in the pandemic.
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Girls step up to the crease
for boys cricket match
Tharsday 6 May 2021

Shrewsbury School's
cricket season is continuing
an impressive run, as last
week saw three of our girls’
team cricketers play for the
boys' team.

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calen

No Events added to the Newsletter.




